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Tuesday 24th January 2023. 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Modern Foreign Language Week (MFL) 

 

We will be having our MFL Week at school during the week dated 6 th -10 th February. During this week, the 
children will be taking part in activities to support the learning of Spanish. In addition, I would like the children 

to celebrate the diversity of their class.  

 
With this in mind, I am extending an invitation for parents and carers to come into school and spend 10 

minutes sharing language and culture with the children. Suggested activities are: 

• Read a story in your home language. 

• Share traditional clothes or toys with the children. 

• Teach children to say words in your home language such as numbers, colours and greetings. 

 
I respectfully request that you do not bring in any food for the children to try as there are a number of 

allergies in the school. 

 
 

If you are interested in coming into school supporting us with MFL Week, please visit the ‘Calling for Action’ 

section on the schools website. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

 
 

Kind regards 

 
Miss Monet 

MFL Subject Leader. 
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